
To the Honorable Board of Supervisors Chair and Board Members, 

 

Three consecutive years of drought has stressed trees causing susceptibility to disease and insect 

infestation.  Dead and dying trees are quite visible in Lake County adding dangerous fuel in the event of 

a wildfire.  

 

I am respectfully requesting that the Board proclaim a tree mortality emergency so that funding can be 

sought to address this serious problem.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pamela Kicenski 

Clearlake Oaks Keys POA FireWise Community 


